
NOTICE FROM THE CITY OF ST. PETERSBURG 

 

https://www.stpete.org/residents/sustainability/water_cons
ervation/water_restrictions.php 

 

Attention: Dry weather protocols are currently in effect. 

Due to continued drought conditions and limited supply issues, reclaimed water 
customers are asked to be "water wise" and water no more than three days per 
week. Even numbers should irrigate on Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday; odd 
numbers should irrigate on Wednesday, Friday, and Sunday. Irrigation is suggested 
from 5 a.m. to 9 a.m. or 7 p.m. to 11 p.m. Watering during the heat of the day is 
inefficient as much of the water used is lost to evaporation and wind drift.  

 
Wasteful and unnecessary water use is prohibited. An example is using water to 
clean driveways and impervious surfaces. 

 

 


